The Beechwood School
Class 2
December Newsletter

[t is hard to believe December is here. I Hope everyone had a good
Thanksgiving and Thank You to those who brought in goodies for our
Classroom party, the children had a great time. Thank you to all who
donated items for the food drive in November.

This month we will be doing many holiday activities. We will discuss
and learn about Hanukkah and Christmas.

Fun Friday will be December 22nd and we will wear something
green. Our holiday party is December 21st, we will get to wear our
pajamas to school that day (No Slippers Please). Our winter break will be
December 23rd to January 1st.

We would like to wish you and your family a joyous holiday season
and a happy and healthy New Year!

Ms.Sloma and Ms. Colleen



